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Project Based Voucher Phase 3
RFP#125-06-15 phase 3

ADDENDUM NO.6

This addendum 1ssued September 22, 2015 becomes in its entirety a part of the Request
for Proposals REP#125-06-15 phase 3 as is fully set forth herein:

Item 1:  Q: Can you explain the requirement “No construction has begun. Recent
HUD guidance indicates that for purposes of the Project Based Voucher Program,
construction includes site preparation, and HACP is prohibited from entering into an
AHAP if construction work, including site preparation, has been initiated.”

A: Onnew construction of substantial renovation projects, if construction
on your project ( including site preparation work) has already begun, or will begin prior
to completion and execution of the Agreement to enter into a Housing Assistance
Payments Contract {AHAP), then the project is not eligible for Project Based Housing
Choice Voucher Assistance available through this REP. This provision does not apply
for existing unit projects.

Item 2: The proposal due date, time and location remain for Phase 3 remains
unchanged at 9:00AM November 10, 2015 (Phase 3) at the HACP Procurement Dept.,
100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219.
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